
Summary for ACI Meeting – October 3, 2018 
 
 
Dr. Kelly Krug, Supervisor, ATSS, discussed a project to streamline the system of supports 
available to APS students. There will be information sessions and opportunities for public 
feedback this Fall. Once approved, the goal is to implement any changes in time for the 2019-
2020 school year.  
 
Darryl Joyner, Instructional Technology Integration Analyst, discussed the pending external 
evaluation of the 1-to-1 device program. Evaluation criteria are to be finalized in October 2018 
and the results of the evaluation would be submitted in January 2019. 
 
Sarah Putnam, Director of Curriculum and Instruction, outlined plans to develop K-12 
Instructional Pathways. These are intended to inform the choice of instructional focus at new 
schools coming online next year. ACI will review and give feedback on a draft proposal this 
January. There will be other opportunities for community feedback this Winter. 
 
ACI will meet again on Oct 17 to review the first round of sub-committee recommendations to 
the School Board. 
 


